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“Helping People Li ve Better Lives”    

 

 

To: All Providers Participating in Nebraska Medicaid Program 
From: Kevin Bagley, Director  
Date: May 23, 2022 
Re: School Based Services/Medicaid Administrative Claiming Vendor Change 

This provider bulletin is being issued to notify Medicaid providers of  a change to Nebraska Medicaid’s school 

based services and administrative claiming vendor effective June 1, 2022.  

New School Based Services Provider 

Public Consulting Group (PCG) will be Nebraska’s new school based services and Medicaid administrative 

claiming vendor.  

Effective June 1, 2022, PCG will provide administrative claiming services for Medicaid in Public 

Schools for the school year starting fall 2022 through the 2026-2027 school year. During the June – 

August 2022 quarter, PCG will begin training and orienting school staff. The following training dates are 

available for those who are interested in more information. A recording will be available for anyone unable to 

attend a webinar.  

Date   

  

  

  

Central 

Time

Registration 

Link

6/14/2022 9:00 AM Register 

6/14/2022 2:00 PM Register 

6/15/2022 9:00 AM Register 

6/15/2022 2:00 PM Register 

6/16/2022 9:00 AM Register 

6/16/2022 2:00 PM Register 

PCG will begin the claiming procedures for the 2022-2023 school year in September 2022. Schools will have 

access to PCG’s Claiming System after June 1, 2022, and after registering as a provider at the following 

website: https://claimingsystem.pcgus.com/ne/  

Outgoing School Based Service Vendor Information 

Fairbanks LLC, the current vendor, will complete all claiming for the 2021 – 2022 school year by November 30, 

2022. This will include claims through August 2022. 

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Amanda Percival at (402) 471-5234, or via email 
at: Amanda.percival@nebraska.gov. Health plans should also copy their contract manager.  

Provider Bulletins, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at 
https://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-Provider-Bulletins.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you 
stay up to date regarding new Provider Bulletins. 
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